
Dear Parents/Carers,

We have now reached the end of the spring term and I am extremely pleased to share with you the wonderful 

progress being made throughout the school. Our many visits and experiences support the pupils in developing 

their knowledge and understanding of the world around them, so we look forward to more of these over the 

summer.

As a school, we always place a significant focus on academic achievement to ensure all pupils are best prepared 

for their next steps in education. For example, Year 6 will complete their Key Stage 2 Assessments (SATs) during 

the week beginning Monday 12th May. All academic achievements are the result of small steps taken each day 

so please keep going with the time you spend reading and supporting learning at home - it all adds up to make 

a big difference.

Alongside this, we also place huge importance on developing the whole child, so the pupils feel confident in 

engaging with the world around them. This focuses on our B.R.I.G.H.T. Values, where we encourage pupils to 

become Brave, Resilient, Industrious, Great, Honest, and Tolerant. Over each term, staff members throughout 

the school look for pupils exhibiting these values, and we have been incredibly proud of just how often these 

are displayed. We always welcome your support with these so whilst at home, please take the time to speak to 

your children about what they feel these words mean and how they might notice if they (or someone else) are 

showing these.

Finally, thank you again to the parents and carers who ensure their children arrive on time, and in the correct 

uniform each day. This is an important part of establishing a positive start for pupils helping them feel settled 

and prepared for the wonderful day ahead.

Have a relaxing time over the next two weeks. Please stay safe and enjoy what we hope will be wonderful 

weather. We look forward to seeing you all back and ready to start on Tuesday 22nd April.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Brooks

Head of School
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Due to increasing costs, Dinner money will increase to 

£2.60 per day (£13 per week) from Tuesday 22nd April.

DINNER MONEY INCREASE



Term dates 2025

Dates for your diaries

• Tuesday 22nd April – Return to school.

• Tuesday 22nd April – School Dinners’ price increases to £2.60.
• Monday 28th April – Year 3 Library visit. 

• Tuesday 29th April – Year 2 Aero park/zone EMA visit.

• Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday. 

• Monday 12th May – Year 4 Library visit. 

• Tuesday 13th May – EYFS Wollaton Park. 

• Wednesday 14th and Thursday 15th May – Year 4 Synagogue visit. 

• Monday 12th – Thursday 15th May – SATs Week. 

• Monday 19th May – Year 5 Library visit. 

• Monday 19th – Friday 23rd May – Walk to school week. 

• Friday 23rd May – Last day of half-term. 

• Tuesday 3rd June – Return to school. 

• Friday 27th June – Sports Day!



Year 4 Girls' Mega-
Fest at Harvey 
Hadden

Year 5 Bullseye Maths 
Challenge at PDC Darts 
at Nottingham Arena

Primary Parliament at 

Nottingham Council 

House

Year 6 Dance 

Competition at The 
Albert Hall



Things to do!


